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Rabat, September 25, 2024 

 

Press release 

 

The Voluntary Regularization 2024 

Awareness and information mission to foreign banks 

 

Alongside its information and awareness-raising actions covering all regions of 

Morocco, the Office des Change is active internationally with its partners abroad to 

successfully complete the Voluntary Regularization 2024 of assets and liquidity held 

abroad. 

It is in this spirit that a delegation from the Office des Changes held, on 

September 25, 2024 at the BNP premises in Paris, an awareness and information meeting 

with representatives of BNP Paribas in order to highlight the different aspects relating to 

the Voluntary Regularization 2024. 

This meeting, punctuated by a fruitful exchange between representatives of the 

two institutions, was also an opportunity for the Office des Changes to answer questions 

relating mainly to the operational aspect of this operation, in particular, the declaration 

procedure, the people concerned, the main facilities granted to declarants as well as the 

exchange and awareness system provided for this purpose. 

Finally, the Office des Changes reminds all financial institutions and the people 

concerned that the Voluntary Regularization 2024, which will end on December 31, 2024, 

is a unique opportunity to regularize assets held abroad in a secure and advantageous 

environment . 

Additional information on the operational aspect of this regularization operation 

and on the declaration procedures are available on the website of the Office des Changes 

www.oc.gov.ma. 
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